
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘A’ 
 

IMPLICATIONS/CONSULTATIONS 
 

Contribution to 
the Council’s 
Corporate 
Priorities/ 
Objectives 
(delete as 
appropriate): 

Place 
This priority focuses on the standard of the built 
environment and our neighbourhoods and ensuring our 
towns and villages are safe and clean. 

Consultation: There has been no specific consultation in relation to this 
report.   
 
However, there was extensive feedback from residents 
during roadshows and public events to launch the 
scheme which demonstrated that there will be strong 
public support for introducing starch caddy liners. 
 
The recent residents survey, carried out in Autumn 2013 
showed a significant increase in public satisfaction with 
waste and recycling services at a time of major scheme 
changes.  The Service believes that this is an 
endorsement of the new collection service and justifies 
its expansion to communal properties. 
 

Legal: There are none.  

Financial: There are none for this report. If approved the changes 
will be promoted through Link Magazine and usual 
communication methods within existing service budgets. 

Human 
Resource: 

There are none 
 

Risk 
Management: 

When surveyed, residents consistently place these 
services among their highest priorities and it is important 
that the Council continues to deliver high quality 
environmental operations services. 

 
 


